A note regarding the Airport Advisory Commission (AAC) meeting of January 11, 2022.

Due to the requirements of the Texas Open Meetings Act (TOMA) and the rules for Board and
Commissions from the City of Austin, the regular meeting of the AAC on January 11, 2022 must be held
in person at the location and time specified on the posted agenda. Additionally, according to Austin
Public Health (APH), Travis County is in Stage 5 of the Covid-19 risk guidelines. In order to comply with
both circumstances, the Department of Aviation will enforce social distancing and mask wearing
requirements during the AAC meeting. Due to the size of the meeting room, a limited number of airport
staff will be in attendance. Additionally, public seating will be limited to 15 spaces at a time. Once
capacity is reached, individuals will be allowed in as others leave. If capacity is reached, there will be a
process of allowing speakers to enter the meeting room to address the AAC and immediately exiting the
meeting room. Public queuing for the meeting will begin at 2:30PM with admission to the room
beginning at 2:55PM. The Department of Aviation apologizes for any inconvenience as we work through
this pandemic together.



